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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you for your donations for the Christmas jumper day today. I hope your children     

enjoyed the Santa dash! All monies raised will go the Save the Children. We’ll give you a final 

total when we have it.  

 

MHSA Balloon Race 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the virtual balloon race. We raised £650 which will 

go towards future events for the children of Moorfield.  

The top 3 who won the prizes were as follows: 

1st £100 Jacob T. Year 4 

2nd £50 Mr Battle  

3rd £25 Max D. Year 3 

…….  

274th Mr Anderson ! 

 

Christmas Parties 

After the success of Christmas dinner this week, we have Christmas parties next week and if 

you are not aware already here are the dates for the parties: 

 Reception, Year 1, Year 2—Thursday 17th December 2020 

 Year 3—Tuesday 15th December 

 Year 4—Friday 18th December 

 Year 5—Thursday 17th December 

 Year 6—Wednesday 16th December 

 KPB— Tuesday 15th December  

 KPS—Tuesday 15th December 

These will be taking place in the classroom and separate information letters are being sent 

out to further explain non-uniform, food etc.  

 

Breaktime snacks 

We have had some unhealthy snacks appearing in school at breaktime lately such as sweets, 

crisps, chocolate bars etc. Can I please remind you that children are welcome to bring a 

snack into school but this should be a healthy snack such as a piece of fruit. Thank you.  

 

Thank you 

A big thank you to Mrs Gasseling for providing Christmas crackers for all the children in KS2 

across the week to add to the excitement of Christmas dinner. A lovely thought.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes,  

  

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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